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Hello, 
 
My name is Matthew Ellis. I live at 11 Cranberry Drive, Hope, RI 02831 (Scituate). I am in huge opposition to the following 
bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891. Not only are these bills unfair to legal gun owners 
across the state, there is no clear cut explanation of why these measures are being taken. 
 
Matthew Ellis 


